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Open Call: 



The Ocean Best Practices System (OBPS) is a project of the Intergovernmental Oceanographic Commission (IOC), UNESCO. The OBPS is a global project which aims to connect regions and generations to support sustainable development and scientific exploration of the oceans. The OBPS is involved in coordinating high-level issues related to best practices by supporting the creation, publishing, discovery, and access (FAIR Principles) to ocean-related methods, best practices, and standards.  

The OBPS is seeking regional Early Career Ocean Professional (ECOP) ambassadors who are involved in the ocean observing community and are passionate and enthusiastic about global interoperability, regional capabilities and ocean best practices and to support the communication for the needs of best practices, their development and implementation. Sustainable development requires diverse perspectives and the OBPS would like to support ECOPs in this task. Specifically, regional practices can diverge, lack the  involvement of key stakeholder groups, or the consideration of resources and capabilities that can sustain or amplify existing global imbalances of ocean best practice development and implementation. As the OBPS prepares for its role in the United Nations Decade of Ocean Science for Sustainable Development, there is an increasing need for supporting communication and outreach as technology and capabilities rapidly evolve throughout the Ocean Decade. This includes both practices and the mentoring and capacity development that are involved with community building.

Listed below are potential areas of volunteer participation and what the OBPS can offer to support ECOP representation of ocean best practices: 

What you can bring in (one or more of these):
· The OBPS welcomes creative ideas on how to utilise different social media and online platforms to communicate ocean best practices. Therefore, a willingness to create best practice videos and visual material for various communication and outreach platforms (e.g. the OBPS website, Facebook, Instagram, and others) would be advantageous.
· To represent the OBPS and/or best practices in ocean observing at workshops and conferences as appropriate.
·  Prepare content for annual/biannual articles in the OBPS newsletter, with a region-specific focus on best practices.
 
What the OBPS could offer:
· Training on communication and outreach to assist and support the volunteer/s.
· Provide opportunities for networking and exposure through the volunteer’s representation of the OBPS/best practices at conferences and/or workshops.
· Provide an opportunity to increase diversity, equity, and inclusion by engaging ECOPs as well as a broader audience through more diverse online platforms. . 
· Offer opportunities and platforms for the volunteers to showcase their skills and abilities in ocean best practices.
Kindly note that our interests are not limited to the above and you may tailor these to your interests and expertise as the resources are available.

We are interested in starting this program early in 2022. We are looking forward to collaborating with you.

Please contact us via..XXX
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